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Subject Campus Announcements - Week of 02/23/04

 Campus Announcements for the week of February 23, 2004
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
Read the Announcements Archives at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

01. Administrative (dept moves/closes, employee info, Admin
announcements)

  1. Faculty/Staff State Expense Reimbursement
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#1

  2. We're half-way to the first drawing! 15% already returned!
Return Your Completed Survey Today!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#2

  3. Dialogues Across Differences
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#3

  4. Research Foundation Personnel Paperwork Submission Change
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#4

  5. CALL FOR ABSTRACTS: 2004 URECA Celebration of Undergraduate
Research & Creativity - (Abstract deadline: March 10)
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#5

  6. Professional Employees Governance Board meets Friday,
February 27 at 12:00 noon
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#6

03. Workshops/Courses/Training (work related; HR, EAP, DoIT,
etc...)

  1. Employee Assistance Program Supervisory Training - A Seven
Step Process for Managing the Troubled Employee, 3 hrs., 2
sessions
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#7

  2. Sexual Harassment Awareness: HRS Training and ODAA are
offering a Certificate of Completion through Skillsoft E-learning
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#8

  3. What do you meant I need more signatures? Or Getting your
proposal out the door.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#9

  4. The Family Violence Education and Research Center, Colloquia
and Workshops Schedules, Kathleen Monahan, Director
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#10



04. Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Oceans and Atmosphere Colloquium, February 27, 2004.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#11

  2. President's Lecture Series: March 17, 2004 -- Colonel
Matthew Bogdanos
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#12

  3. RACE: The Power of an Illusion Film Screening
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#13

  4. "Black Studies In The 21St Century." A Lecture By Dr. V.P.
Franklin, Editor Of The Journal Of African American History
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#14

  5. Harriman School Seminar, Wednesday, February 25, Noon, 304
Harriman Hall, Brian Turchin, President, Cape Horn Strategies.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#15

  6. CELT Teleconference on Teaching - Friday, Feb 27, 1-3 PM,
Javits Lecture Center, Room 223
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#16

  7. Topics in Atmospheric and Oceanic Sciences Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#17

  8. Chemistry Research Day - A celebration of research at Stony
Brook, Friday, March 5, in the SAC
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#18

  9. Department of Physiology and Biophysics Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#19

  10. "The Gangster Life and & Violence in the US" Symposium at
The Humanities Institute at Stony Book
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#20

  11. Ecology and Evolution Seminar
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#21

  12. Queer Diaspora
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#22

  13. Provost's Lecture Series and the Sociology Department
present "Global Social Protest: Can Labor Lead the Way?"
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#23

  14. Underwater Photography Lecture
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#24

  15. "Why Should Guys Have All The Fun?": Loida Nicolas Lewis,
Wednesday, March 3, 12:45 pm, Wang Center Theater. Free.
Reception
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#25

  16. Esther's Children: The Jews of Iran, 5:30pm, Wang Center
Theater, Free
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#26



  17. Department of Asian and Asian American Studies Colloquium
Series: "Using Technology to Advance the Humanities Agenda: Three
Projects about Japan"
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#27

  18. Doctoral Defenses this week
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#28

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Continuing Education Opportunity March 24, 2004
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#29

  2. Psychiatry Grand Rounds
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#30

06. Charitable (Habitat, Blood drives, Cats, etc...)

  1. Donations Sought for the 1st Annual National Pediatric
Multiple Sclerosis Center Fine Art and Antique Auction
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#31

  2. Habitat for Humanity, It's that time of year again when SPD
begins our Habitat for Humanity fund-raising activities.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#32

  3. Adorable Cats Available for Adoption
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#33

  4. The Second Annual SHTM East End Wine Tour to benefit Habitat
for Humanity
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#34

  5. Wine Tasting to Benefit Habitat for Humanity!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#35

07. Entertainment (Sports, Movies, Events, etc...)

  1. Ash Wednesday Services
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#36

  2. Career Women's Luncheon - March 4th
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#37

  3. "GangStars: A Film Festival of Wise Guys and Girls" Weekly
during the Month of February 2004 at HISB
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#38

  4. University Art Gallery In Staller Center To Feature Graduate
Student Work
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#39

  5. Girls HS Elite Lacrosse Clinic
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#40

  6. Girls Lacrosse Youth Clinic



http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#41

  7. Eminent Pianist Junior Mance On Campus. Thursday, Feb. 26,
2-3:30pm, Staller Center Recital Hall
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#42

  8. Seawolves Basketball This Week
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#43

  9. MOTHER INDIA, Tuesday, March 2nd, 7:00pm, Wang Center
Theater, Free
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#44

  10. My Heart Is In The East: Celebrating Asian Jewish Cultures,
Thursday, March 4, 3 To 10 pm, Wang Center
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#45

  11. The Jewish Asian Experience on Film, 3:00pm Wang Center
Theater, Followed by discussion, Free
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#46

  12. DIVAHN in concert, 8:00pm, Wang Center Theater. $10 General
Admission. Students Free.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#47

  13. Free Blood Pressure & Cholesterol Screening
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#48

  14. Join Us for a Reiki Healing Circle
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#49

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...)

  1. The Family Violence Education and Research Center, Certificate
Program, Kathleen Monahan, Director
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#50

  2. INTEGRATIVE ASTHMA CARE AND PREVENTION conducted by the
Department of Family Medicine's Division of Wellness & Chronic
Illness
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#51

  3. Defensive Driving Program Offered for UUP Employees and
Their Immediate Family Members
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#52

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...)

  1. Treatment Study for Children's Behavioral Control Problems
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#53

10. Miscellaneous

  1. Are you or your child Stony Brook Child Care Alumni?
Remember Toscanini, Benedict, ECC, Stage XII, Clark Center,
SBCCSI?
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#54



  2. Ads in LI Historical Journal
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#55

  3. WIN $100, Enter the "What is Mentoring?" Banner Contest.
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#56

  4. A Taste of Jewish Asia, 7:00pm Wang Center Theater Lobby,
Free
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#57

  5. FREE "Educators' Tax Guide - 2004 Edition" from UUP
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#58

  6. Asian American Faculty Staff Association Monthly Meeting
Announcement. March 5Th, 2004 Dinner And Meeting. See For Details
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20040223#59
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


